



HONORING ALL WHO SERVED

VETERANS DAY

Luna's VRC will also be taking part in the Northern New Mexico Honor Flight MAIL CALL. Please bring a letter to thank our Veterans and show appreciation.







We need your help writing letters/notes to our veterans.

We take Veterans on an all-expense trip to Washington, DC.

We provide each veteran with MAIL CALL. The "mail" can be as simple as a "Thank you card" or a child's drawing.

Please ask your family, friends, or any organizations to write cards/letters to our veterans.

A sample of a note can be:

"Dear veteran, Thank you for your service! Our freedom is because you fought for our country. Enjoy your trip. Thank you!"

Veterans Resource Center VRC Located in The Student Services Building (upstairs)

For more info contact Ray Varela at 505-454-5343 or rvarela@luna.edu